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RELATIONS WITH GOVERNMENTAL AUTHORITIES 
 
The schools serve the children, the parents, and all the residents of the school district, and it is to 
their interest to relate the functions of the Board to other agencies concerned with the security, 
safety, health, and well-being of the citizenry.  
 
Therefore, the Board directs its administrative staff to inform the elected and appointed officials of 
the local and county governmental units of the desire to plan cooperatively for the improvement of 
services to residents.  
 
The Board and its administrative officers welcome all who seek to serve the residents of the area 
and to participate with them in the planning and execution of such projects as will be mutually 
beneficial.  
 
 


